Thank you, Mr. Green. | will contact you if we have any questions regarding this application.

Cindy Zhang-Torres

From: Joseph L. Green [mailto:Joseph.Green@MascoCabinetry.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2011 4:45 PM

To: Zhang-Torres

Subject: FW: Ocala, FL DEP- AIR Permit Application for Title V Renewal - ID 0830137

Ms. Zhang-Torres, as discussed recently, we've submitted the subject Title V renewal
application.

Please advise if there are any questions regarding the information provided in this matter.

Thank you,

Joe L. Green, Senior Environmental Engineer
Masco Cabinetry - Corporate Environmental Group

4600 Arrowhead Drive
Ann Arbor, Ml 48105

Direct: 734-205-4630
Cell: 440-635-6467

Corporate Office
Phone: 734-205-4600

E-mail: Joseph.Green@MascoCabinetry.com
Websites: http://mascocabinetry.com/

KraftMaide | Merillat. | Quality Cabinets. | DENOVA.
i% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

----- Original Message-----

From: EPSAP@dbprod.dep.state.fl.us [mailto:EPSAP@dbprod.dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Wednesday, June @1, 2011 1:19 PM )
To: Joseph L. Green; Bob Terhune

Subject: FDEP - AIR Permit Application Confirmation

Thank you for using the Electronic Permit Submittal Application Process (EPSAP) for your AIR
Permit.
Important information about your submitted application follows:

Application number: 2801-1
Submitted on: 01-JUN-11
Facility: MASCO CABINETRY LLC (EFF. 1/1/2011)

The point of contact information for your application is:

Office Name: FDEP Southwest District Office
Office Location: 13051 North Telecom Parkway

Temple Terrace, Florida 33637-0926
Office Phone: 813-632-7600 x107



Primary Contact:
Primary Contact email:

‘Secondary Contact:

Secondary Contact email:

Secondary Contact:

Secondary Contact email:

Cindy Zhang-Torres
Cindy.Zhang-Torres@dep.state.fl.us

David Zell
David.Zell@dep.state.fl.us

Jim McDonald
jim.mcdonald@dep.state.fl.us

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary
Herschel T. Vinyard Jr. is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and
quality of services provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of
service you received. Copy the url below to a web browser to complete the DEP survey:
http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=EPSAP@dbprod.dep.state.fl.us Thank you in advance for

completing the survey.



